
NEWSLETTER
TERM 3, WEEK 2 2018

 Tena Koutou Katoa, Talofa lava, Malo e lelei, Bula Vinaka, Taloha Ni, Namaste, 
Al salaam a’alaykum, Fakalofa Lahi Atu,  Hao, Selamat pagi, Kumusta, здраво, 你好

FUN RUN 
"Stanhope Road is holding the annual fun run on Thursday 23rd August. The 

funds raised will be used for Sports Uniforms, Sports Equipment and a Flag/
Banner to use at Interschool events. Sponsorship forms were sent out to all 

pupils this week, if you didn't receive one please collect one from the 
office. Happy running everyone."

MUSIC LESSONS
Mr Brough our guitar and key board tutor has 2 spaces available for

students from Y3 upwards. If  your child is interested please
come to the Office for an enrolment form. The lessons

take place on Mondays during the school day and cost $15.

SRS SUCCESS THIS WEEK !
Congratulations to our families who have attended our Home School 

conferences this week. We always celebrate the large number of 
families who come to have good conversations about their 

children’s learning.
AND WOOHOO! Big congratulations to our stunning Netball teams. 

4 teams entered, 2 firsts, 1 second, 1 third place. 
Great work dedicated players & coaches.

REMINDERS:
• Term 3 activity fees are due now, please pay Mrs Wase in the Finance 

Office if you haven’t already done so
• We have honey again for sale in the Office at $9 per pottle - it is locally 

gathered and we make a small profit on sales for the school
• Please ensure all your child’s clothing is labelled clearly - there are 

huge amounts of sweatshirts in the lost property cupboard
• Tuesday’s lunch of burritos is $6 not $5 
• If your child is away please let the Office know by phone, text or 

website message before 9am - more than 3 days off we need a Doctors 
certificate


